Town of Stevensville Committee of the Whole Minutes Thursday, March 17th, 2016 7:00 p.m.

Council for the Town of Stevensville along with Mayor Ludington came together at Council Chambers for a Committee of the Whole meeting. Mayor Ludington called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. Councilpersons Holcomb, Crews, Barker and Michalson were all present.

Council held discussion regarding:

1. Proposed new council rules.

Council reviewed the Town Attorney comments and Mayor Ludington comments on the revised proposed rules from the 2-18-16 Committee of the Whole meeting.

A final revision of the proposed rules will be brought forward to the next Council meeting for approval.

The meeting was adjourned at approximately 7:45 p.m.

APPROVE:	ATTEST:
Paul Ludington, Mayor	Stacy Bartlett
raul Luuliigion, iviayor	Stacy Bartlett, Town Clerk